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---------- Forwarded message --------—-

From: Brian Burke <btburke116@gmail.com>

Date: Sat, Jul 23, 2016 at 3:57 PM

Subject: Current climate change impacts on pacific fisheries
To: pfmc.comments@noaa.gov

Hi NOAA,
| would love to see more information / publications on the effect climate change is having on pacific coast fisheries.

| have witnessed, anecdotally, a significant decline in marine mammals in the southwest, especially along the Los
Angeles coast.

The average citizen has no understanding of what's happening. | believe NOAA should inform their understanding.
Thank you,
Thanks for listening.
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